Livonia Public School

Date:

To:

From:

Re:

Business Services Office

May 16, 2012

Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent

Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services

Bid Results Stevenson High School — Asbestos Abatement

We would like to discuss the bid results for asbestos abatement at Stevenson
g(i)qlr;.School at the Building and Site committee meeting on Monday May 21,

At a recent committee meeting we discussed the need for asbestos abatement
during the Phase | construction at Stevenson High School.

A Request for Proposal was prepared and three bids were received (bid
tabulation attached). We are recommending the low bidder, Qualified Abatement
in the amount of $42,200. Our original estimate was $125,000-$150,000.

We have used this company in the past and have been satisfied with their work.
Please let me know if there are any questions or concerns.

LA/kp

Attachment
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